
Dear Mr and Dr Pattrick,

Our Reference: 22/03639/HFUL
Your Reference: 28 High Street
Site address: 28 High Street Croxton Cambridgeshire PE19 6SX
Proposal: Installation of photovoltaic (PV) system on roof of outbuilding.

This is to remind you that we are awaiting a response to our letter sent to you on 
09/09/2022. At present we are still unable to register the above application for the 
following reasons:

 Please submit the following as scaled drawings (not photographs). 1 - Existing 
and Proposed elevations 2 - A Location Plan (site edged clearly with a red line) 3 
- Either or a Site/Block Plan, or 4 - A Proposed Roof Plan 5 - A Heritage 
Statement because the site is in a conservation area. Guidance is available at: 
https://www.scambs.gov.uk/planning/planning-applications/planning-application-
validation-checklists/householder-full-application/ 

Your application will not be registered or formally acknowledged until receipt of the 
above. We regret that this will inevitably delay determination of this application. If the 
above has not been received by the 07/10/2022 the application and supporting 
documents will be cancelled/returned to you and any fee paid refunded.

Yours sincerely
Matthew Robinson

Email: matthew.robinson@greatercambridgeplanning.org
Telephone: 



Greater Cambridge Planning Service Will Be Carrying Out Essential Maintenance On 
Our Systems On The 13th October 2022. This Will Mean That Our Planning System Will 
Not Be Accessible, If Your Consultation Is Due To End On This Date And Are Unable To 
Submit, Then We Will Be Happy To Accept Your Comment On The Following Day.


